
From: Florian Leonhardt  

Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 9:12 AM 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2024/1122/P 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

I have studied the proposal in detail and have concluded that the above 

development would greatly improve the Finchley Road end of Frognal Lane. 

I do not see how it would take light from the block on the corner as the 

development is located to the north of it. 

The development would harmonise the residential feeling of the well looked 

after red brick buildings and leafy gardens. 

 

The RedFrog society tries to help keep the residential feeling and architecture 

intakt and this development in my opinion would be in line with those ideas. 

 

I look forward to a change of this messy garage situation at the entrance of 

this otherwise so beautiful street. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

F Leonhard 

 


